
 
What’s On! 

1st July -    Last Day of Term 2 

18th July -  Staff Development Day 

19th July -  First Day of Term 3 

         Students Return  

19th July -  Athletics Carnival 

21st July -  Student Garden Club 

22nd July -  Cyber Safety Talk 

22nd July -  PSSA 

25th July -  SportsPro Gymnastics 

26th July -  Playgroup 9-11am 

26th July -  SRC Teachers vs Students 

27th July -  SportsPro Gymnastics 

28th July -  Western Liverpool Choir 

              Rehearsal 

28th July -  2023 OC Placement Tests 

28th July -  Student Garden Club 

29th July -  Assembly -  1 Aqua 

29th July -  PSSA 

1st August - Education Week 

1st August- SportsPro Gymnastics 

1st July 2022 

Principal Report 

 

  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Term 2 has come to an end. I wish you all a very happy 
holiday break. The term has been busy as always and we 
have enjoyed the return of many of the events and activities 
that make Sadleir Public School a great place to learn and 
work. The Community Breakfast was one of the highlights of 
the term for me. Seeing families at the school again was 
fantastic.  
 
In staffing news, Mrs Carruthers has taken up the position of 
Relieving Principal at  Heckenberg Public School. She will 
return to Sadleir PS in 2023. This is a great opportunity for 
Mrs Carruthers who is an outstanding school leader. I have 
enjoyed working closely with Mrs Carruthers and she has 
been a wonderful asset to our school for the last 5 years. 
Mrs Hogg will take over the role of Deputy Principal for the 
rest of the year. 
 
I look forward to seeing students back at school on Tuesday 
19 July. 
 
Regards 
 
Matthew Ralph 
Principal 



 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and 

to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to 

each student to read, to read more and to read more widely. The Premier's Reading 

Challenge (PRC) is open to all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 10, in government, 

independent, Catholic and home schools. (Department of Education, 2022) 

Congratulations to 2 Cobalt being the first class to complete challenge this year! 

To record the books you have read, enter via your Student Portal or jump 

straight to the PRC website! 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/logon.html#/ 



 

 

What’s On in the Library in Term 3! 

BOOK WEEK 

WEEK 5, TERM 3 

This year our school will be celebrating Book Week a week early, in Week 5 of  Term 3. We 

will be celebrating with a K-6 Book Parade, a Scholastic Book Fair, an on-site visit from 

the author Sue Whiting for K-2 and a virtual visit by the author Tristan Banks for 3-6.  

Stay tuned for more information! 

Sue Whiting (K-2)      Tristan Banks (3-6) 

Miss Malone (Teacher Librarian) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Books in Our Library! 

Students can view the new books from the ’new book’ stand in the library. They must 

reserve any new books through Oliver Library via their Student Portal. This will secure 

their place to borrow the book once it gets off the viewing shelf. 

Miss Malone (Teacher Librarian) 

Graphic Novels 

Junior Fiction 

Fiction and Non-Fiction 



K-6 Peach have been working on their life skills. We 

made delicious, soft and fluffy pancakes! Everybody 

helped to shake the batter, while watching carefully on 

how we can pour this into the hot pan to cook. Once 

finished, we served this with sticky, sweet maple syrup! 

In Mathematics, K-6 Peach have 

been exploring the volume of 

different containers. Students chose 

appropriate informal units, such as 

unifix cubes to measure this. We 

discovered that we should not leave 

any gaps to measure accurately!  

K-6 Peach enjoyed the 

National Simultaneous 

Storytime of Family Tree by 

Josh Pyke. They completed 

a find-a-word based on 

keywords from the story.  



In 3/4Violet  we’ve been learning about 

fractions and how they can be represented. We’re also 

starting to use appropriate language when describing 

parts of a whole and are learning to place fractions on a 

number line.  

We are practicing the elements of drama 

through reader’s theatre. We enjoy 

experimenting with different roles and rehearsing 

our lines using various voices, gestures, and facial 

expressions  

In History, we’ve been researching 

early explorers and how they’ve 

changed the people and places 

that they have come across on their 

journeys.  

We continue to reflect on and talk about the 

perspectives of explorers and the indigenous people 

they meet and talk about their roles in Australian 

history. 

      Mrs. Tantoco 





K Yellow have had a successful term and have been working hard to achieve 

their personal best. These photos show a snapshot of some activities 

students have been engaged in. Their love of learning continues to grow and 

they are definitely ready to take a well-earned break for the holidays. 

Happy holidays everyone! 



Tina Shashati 

Community Liaison Officer 

Our Community Kitchen is ALL FINISHED! Breakfast Club has been enjoying our beautiful 

new space as well as many parents, just to have a coffee and a chat.  Our Special Unit has 

already booked in for some cooking classes and we can’t wait to invite our community 

for some cooking sessions. 

A MASSIVE THANK YOU to our incredible P&C who have purchased all the appliances we 

need including fridge, dishwasher, oven, cooktop, range hood and even the kitchen sink!  

0ur Student Garden Club, together with Cliodhna  from 

Australian Botanical Gardens, have completed our 

sensory garden. We have added plants such as Violas, 

Anigozanthos, Blue Ruffles, Pink Ice, Mint Bush, 

Grevilleas-Fireworks, Nafray, Lavender and many more 

to excite our senses!  The next stage in our garden is our 

‘Butterfly Garden’ which will be constructed with some 

old car tyres and an awesome truck tyre that landed at 

our door step. 

MORE TO COME! 

GARDEN 

     CLUB 



PARENT EXCURSION 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a beautiful day we had on the parent excursion last week. We began 

our day with a coffee stop and then travelled to the Nurragingy Reserve in 

Blacktown where we were greeted with the exquisite “Chang Lai Yuan 

Chinese Gardens”. After taking a stroll over the stunning stone bridge, 

through the classic Chinese structures, picturesque waterfall, and lake, we 

then got down to enjoying our picnic.  We played bocce (lawn bowls), 

danced, ate delicious homemade cuisine, and worked our way through some 

Sadleir trivia. Congratulations to our winners who took home some yummy 

confectionery.  

 



FUNDRAISER 

What a CRAZY day we had with our P&C CRAZY FUNDRAISER! 
Students came to school with crazy hair and crazy socks to celebrate 

the end of Term 2.  We would like to thank all of our families who 
supported our fundraiser and everyone who bought some of our 

crazy treats.  We raised a grand total of approximately $700 which 
will go towards our next big project for our students. 






